
Sincerely,

Cliff Kites

Quality Manager

(413) 525-6837

cliff@springfieldspring.com

Springfield Spring Corporation

311 Shaker Rd

East Longmeadow MA  01028

REACH Declaration  

Dear Valued Customer, 

We certify that, to the best of our knowledge, products manufactured by Springfield Spring Corporation do 

not contain substances on the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) unless otherwise 

specified in customer requirements. This list is specified by REGULATION (EC) No 1907/2006 OF THE 

EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND OF THE COUNCIL of 18 December 2006 concerning the Registration, 

Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH). 

This declaration includes the List from 25 June 2020

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact us. 


